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SAGINAW HEALTH DEPARTMENT WARNS RESIDENTS OF “SPOOFING” SCAM 
 
(SAGINAW) – The Saginaw County Health Department is currently receiving phone calls that appear 
to originate from the main Health Department number of (989) 758-3800, but are actually a 
“spoofing” scam.  Residents have received calls from scammers claiming to be a Medicare 
representative and asking for insurance and banking information.  The Health Department is urging 
residents not to provide any personal information over the phone to any numbers that appear to be 
originating from the health department.   
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